
May 14, 2015

Dear HPNJ Members and Friends,

The 2015 Annual Meeting is scheduled for June 22, 2015 in the pavillion at the Park. If you
are already a member, we hope to see you there. 

If you are not currently a member, we hope you will take a moment to join or renew. As 
a Not-for-Profit facility, that receives no money from the state, every penny becomes 
incredibly important. From the daily maintenance and repair of the grounds and buildings,
to the equipment, materials, and the staff, these alone take up more than the Park can
generate in income.

It is your membership that helps to keep the Park open and on the list of places to enjoy.
In addition, you are helping to preserve open space for equine activities and equestrian
sports to thrive. This facility has an opportunity to provide world-class events on the East
Coast while providing you with an opportunity to use the Park as a member, spectator
and/or competitor. Let’s ensure that the Horse Park of New Jersey reaches its full potential
and remains a place for the continuation of equestrian sports for years to come.

There are several membership options to choose from and it’s easy to join online. Simply
go to: www.horseparkofnewjersey.com and click “JOIN.” If you prefer to mail in your
membership, A membership form is enclosed with this mailing for your convenience.

We are anxious to continue converting our member communications to email to save on
postage and cut down on paper waste, so be sure to include your correct email address on
the membership form.

We appreciate your support of the Park!

Sincerely,

HPNJ Membership Committee

The Horse Park of New Jersey at Stone Tavern, Inc.
626 Route 524 • Allentown, NJ 08501
Phone:  609-259-0170
Fax:  609-259-0174
Email:  horseparkofnj@aol.com
Website:  www.horseparkofnewjersey.com


